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AUG 7 2000

Mr. C. H. Fancy, P.E.

Chief, Bureau of Air Regulation

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road, Mail Station 5505
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Re:  Withdrawal of Applications for Air Construction Permits
For Relocatable Facilities and Processing Fee Refunds
Florida Rock Industries, Inc.

Dear Mr. Fancy:
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Due to our decision, in consultation with your staff, to include all relocatable processing
equipment in the stationary permits issued to each of Florida Rock’s rock mining operations, we
hereby withdraw the following portable facility permit applications and request the refund of their

respective processing fees:

1110072-010-AC
1110072-011-AC
1110072-012-AC
1110072-013-AC
0210018-004-AC
7775111-001-AC

We would like to thank you and your staff for your assistance in this matter. Specifically, Bruce
Mitchell and Bill Leffler thoughtfully considered this somewhat complicated situation and
provided sound advice to us concerning the appropriate method of handling the permitting of

this equipment,
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter.
Sincerely,
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J. Michael O’'Berry
Manager, Environmental
Permitting Services
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cc: Roland Boney

Don Darley
Steve Cullen — Koogler & Associates



